
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

ACCEPTANCE OF HOUSING APPLICATIONS FOR  
 

River Vale Senior Residence 
430 Cedar Lane 

River Vale, NJ 07675 
  
WILL BE SUSPENDED EFFECTIVE TODAY SEPTEMBER 11, 2015 AT 4:00 PM. 

 
 
 

APPLICATIONS POSTMARKED OR RECEIVED AFTER_FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 11, 2015 
WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 

 
 
 

One Bergen County Plaza, 2nd Floor, Hackensack, NJ 07601  
 

BY MAIL, IN PERSON, OR EMAIL to Rivervale@habcnj.org  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                  


